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 01 February 2018 

 

Dear John 

 

Brexit and Equalities 

 

 

During the course of our work to assess the implications for Wales of leaving the 
European Union, we have received several representations pointing to the possible 
implications for equality of opportunity.  
  
We recognise the importance of considering the implications for equalities in the 
context of our broader examination of the implications for Wales of Brexit. 
  
To that end, we plan to hold a meeting focused on Brexit and equalities on 26 February 
2018.  
  
We are mindful of your important work on Human Rights in Wales and will endeavour to 
avoid any crossover with this inquiry.  
  
I will write again following the meeting to provide you with a transcript of the session.  
  
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you wish to discuss this further. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

David Rees AM 
Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 
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